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Wednesday 4th June 2025 

 

Dear Year 6 Parents and Carers, 

As we approach the final few weeks of your child’s time with us, we will be supporting them in their readiness for 
Secondary school. We have designed the next term so that the children will split into smaller groups on occasion and 
rotate around a range of lessons that have been planned with Secondary school in mind. Alongside these day-to-day 
changes, it is going to be a busy half term and we have a number of events taking place over the coming weeks. We 
wanted to share key dates with you: 

Thursday 5th June- RSHE parent meeting to see the resources that the children will use during their upcoming 
Relationships, Sex and Health Education lessons. 

Monday 9th June- Year 6 tournament trip to Clifton FC (Please see Mr Roulstone’s letter with regards to your child’s 
team colour) 

Monday 9th June- Friday 13th June- Enterprise week  

Thursday 12th June- Emotion coaching workshop for all parents (10:30am start)  

Wednesday 18th June- Trip to Eyam (Please ensure that you have paid and given consent for the trip) 

Wednesday 25th and Thursday 26th June- Friesland transition days 

Thursday 26th June- Second Emotion coaching parent workshop (10:30am start) 

Thursday 26th June- Friesland parents open evening (6pm)  

Friday 4th July- End of year reports sent home 

Friday 11th July- Summer Fayre 

Monday 14th July- Friday 18th July- Treat week (Please ensure that payment and permission consent has been given) 

Friday 18th July- End of Year disco  

Monday 21st July- Sports day (1pm start) 

Wednesday 23rd July- Last day of the school year  

 

 

 

 

 



We would also love to invite you all to our Year 6 celebration afternoon on Tuesday 22nd July at 1:30pm. 

During the afternoon, we will celebrate the children’s accomplishments while they have been here at Cloudside. We 
will be hosting afternoon tea, where you will be able to sit with your children and enjoy some treats made by them. 
A number of children and staff will be contributing to the afternoon in the form of speeches, poems and other 
creative mediums. The children have completed an art project and these will be displayed during the event also.  

This will be a special time for the children to celebrate as a year group alongside their families, who join us in being 
so proud of what they have achieved and the mature, polite young people that they have become.  

So that we can prepare for this event, could you please complete the Google Form link that will be sent to you to 
inform us of how many people from your family will be attending, to ensure that there are enough seats and food 
and any dietary requirements can be catered for .  

I would also like to share that the Year 6 team will be providing an end of year gift for the children in the form of a 
memory stick as a keep sake. The gift does involve the children sharing and taking photographs within the year 
group. If you do not wish for your child’s photograph to be shared on the memory stick, please let us know by 
Wednesday 18th June 2025. 

Treat week will be fast upon us. This is always an enjoyable week, where the children have fun with their peers and 
teachers, celebrating the end of their primary education. In the final week of term we will be offering a refund of £10 
for blazers that are in a good condition and at a standard that another family could purchase for a child to wear. For 
those interested in this, your child needs to hand their blazer to the office during that final week. Once reviewed, we 
will confirm with you whether the blazer will be taken and a refund will be confirmed.  

I must stress that all children should be in complete uniform, that matches the uniform policy until the end of the 
academic year. It is important that we have your support with this as it is a very tight expectation at Secondary 
school. We will continue to supply school uniform during the school day where uniform expectations are not met but 
I would appreciate your support in encouraging correct and good habits now that will have a lasting impact when 
they transition to Secondary school.  

Thank you for your continued support over the last year and beyond. It has been a fantastic 4 years and the children 
will be missed as they take this next step in their educational journeys.  

Kind regards, 

 

Miss Jodie Milson 
Head of School 


